February 9, 2011
Sue Turner
Human Resources Supervisor
Warren County School District
Human Resources
185 Hospital Drive
North Warren, PA   16365 

Dear Sue: 
This is a formal request to place our undergraduate RN-BSN completion student, Melissa Zydonik, in the Warren County School District, for the upcoming spring term beginning on March 28, 2011 and ending on June 18, 2011.  

Should you need further information regarding specific dates the student will be on site with her preceptor, the student’s CV, or compliance documentation (i.e. immunization, clearances’), please contact her and she can provide you with this information.

For your convenience, I have enclosed the clinical course guidelines for Nursing 375: Nurses Building a Healthy Community. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with further questions or concerns; I can be reached by phone at 215.762.4576 or e-mail at tab48@drexel.edu
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Tara Barone, MS
Tara Barone, MS
Undergraduate Clinical Placement Coordinator

Bellet Building, Room 1249
1505 Race Street

Philadelphia, PA 19102
